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Dear Karen
I continue to be disappointed in our state's management of our natural environment.  The
expansion of the Junipter Ridge Landfill fails to meet the DEP requirement for "public
benefit" and it does not meet the state's Solid Waste Management Hierarchy.  Are we seriously
considering this expansion when it doesn't meet our own criteria?  Not to mention the impact
of the pollution on the Penobscot Nation and others.  Please do not approve this expansion..
Sincerely,
Kathy Muzzy
Belfast, Maine
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